
TV RAFFLE! 
The Meteorology Club is raffling off a brand-new television 

to raise money for our 22nd  Annual Severe Weather 
Symposium. The prize TV is a 43” LED Insignia (1080p). 

 

Tickets are 1 for $5 and 3 for $10. When filling out the 
ticket, buyers just need to write down their full name and 

phone number, so they can be contacted if they win! 
 

Tickets can be obtained and turned into Treasurer Derek 
Witt (witt.133@osu.edu) or the main desk of Derby Hall. 

The drawing of the lucky winner will occur on Friday, 
February 9th. Thank you and good luck to all who partake! 

 

DRAWING EXTENDED to 
Tuesday, February 14th 

at 1 pm.    Tickets still 
available in the office 

mailto:witt.133@osu.edu

